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Mersen: dividend 
 

 

Paris, June 4, 2014 - Mersen (Euronext FR0000039620 – MRN), global expert in electrical specialties and 

graphite-based materials, is informing its shareholders that the ex-date for the dividend initially scheduled 

on June 3rd is postponed for a few days, following a technical incident on behalf of the account-holding 

institution. This date will be communicated later. 

As previously announced, the payment date is July 3rd. 

 

-------end ----- 

 
The Group is listed on NYSE Euronext Paris – Compartment B 

Visit our website www.mersen.com 
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